
 

 
  

 

May 2023 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

Futures Week: Ashton Sixth Form College  
 
On Wednesday 5th July, all Year 10 students will visit Ashton Sixth Form College.  
 
Your child is able to book their chosen sessions for their Ashton Sixth Form College Taster Day. 
Your child can do so by clicking on the following link  https://bit.ly/ASFCY10Tasters23  
 
Ashton Sixth Form College have also created a PDF Booklet, please find attached to your email, which gives 
more details about each of the courses they offer as well as potential career links and what students will be 
doing in the sessions. We hope this will help your child make more informed decisions. 
 
Each student will be able to choose four one-hour subjects, along with two reserve choices - it is important that 
students pick six unique choices as this ensures Ashton Sixth Form can provide everyone with a full timetable 
for the day.  Students will be unable to do the same session twice. 
 
Your faithfully  

 

Mr G. Wells 
 
Mr Geoff Wells  
Assistant Headteacher 
Mossley Hollins High School 
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